Michael Blatz

From: Planning Department

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 4:22 PM

To: Michael Blatz

Subject: FW: PRRD File No. 20-007-ALRSub | Please respond by May 7

From: Director Karen Goodings <karen.goodings@prrd.bc.ca>

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 3:00 PM

To: Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca>

Subject: Re: PRRD File No. 20-007-ALRSub | Please respond by May 7

| support option 1

From: Planning Department

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 3:08:52 PM

To: Director Karen Goodings

Cc: PRRD_Internal

Subject: PRRD File No. 20-007-ALRSub | Please respond by May 7

Good morning Director Goodings,

Please review the attached documents regarding an application for subdivision in the ALR. If you have any comments,
please submit them by May 7, 2020.

Best,

Development Services
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